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Special Bulletin for Sunday, March 15, 2020 Santa Rosa

Through the month of March, due to recommendations related to COVID-19, please consider staying connected
to the Center remotely.

Please do not come to the Center on Sunday if you are
e Part of a vulnerable group
¢ Not feeling well
e Don’t feel comfortable

Instead, tell your friends and family to log on to Facebook at the regular service times of 8:30 am, 10 am, and
11:30 am, for the music, message, prayer, announcements, and all the things that keep us connected. The link is
www.facebook.com/centerforspirituallivingsantarosa.

During the month of March, we will not be holding youth classes, teen group, after-service prayer in Grinton
Chapel, Sunday meditation, Grief & Loss Spiritual Support, or Sunday Evening Conversations.

To have someone pray with you, call our Telephone Prayer Ministry, 707-546-4561.
To hear an inspirational message and prayer, call Dial-a-Thought, 707-544-5423.
To request hospital or home visits, call Heart in Hand, 707-546-4543, ext. 370.

For grief support, call Rev. Siota Belle at 707-546-4543, ext. 106.

To make your regular weekly contribution, you can do it online at https://cslsr.org/online-donations or by
mailing a check to the Center at 2075 Occidental Road, Santa Rosa CA 95401.

Our weekly and monthly groups are on hold for the rest of the month. However, some may resume online in the
next week or two.

Wednesday night meditation will be available via zoom. Check our website for details.

The following ticketed events have been canceled:
e March 15 Eugene Holden workshop
e March 21 Community Seder Dinner
e March 22 Deborah Johnson workshop
e March 27 Karen Peterson event
¢ March 28 Karen Peterson workshop

Tickets purchased online will be refunded to the same credit card used for the transaction. If you purchased
tickets in the Social Hall, and would like a refund, please contact Linda Hann at 707-546-4543, ext. 101 or
e-mail her at linda.hann@cslsr.org.

If you have any questions, please call the Center at 546-4543 during office hours or e-mail info@cslsr.org.
Visit our website, cslsr.org, for additional spiritual support. Click on “Resources” at the top of the page.
Thank you for your patience, understanding, and continued support.

| release any limiting thought, idea, or attitude which is contrary to my good and

others. | open the doors of my body, heart, and mind for the release of what is
unhelpful, while welcoming a greater good to inform my thoughts, words, and actions.

(excerpt from https://affirmativeprayerlibrary.blogspot.com)
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